
Friday 19th April 2024 

R O K E B Y  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
N E W S L E T T E R  

Come in to Connect 

Whole school attendance for the week before half term: 91.85%  

Is your child too ill for school? 
If your child has a cough or cold the NHS guidance says they can come to school unless 

they also have a high temperature. 
 

A reminder that children should be in school by 8.55. The  play-
ground gate will be locked promptly at this time to ensure minimum 
disruption to learning time. If you are late please go to the office to 
be signed in. Lateness after the register closes affects your child’s 

attendance.  

A note from Mrs Allan  

It has been good to finally see more outdoor 
learning happen this week, now the sun is out!  

This week we have started our new PSHE scheme
-it is called Jigsaw. Each half-term there is a dif-

ferent theme, that all year groups will be learning 
about. This half term our theme is ‘Relationships’. 

Mindfulness (including Jelli Cat!) underpins the 
scheme-we will share our new learning with you 

on Dojo very soon!  

On the curriculum page of our website, you will 
find the half termly learning overviews for each 

class-please take a look.  

Have a great weekend! 

Is your child eating healthy? 
 

We understand that children can be 
fussy or parents might be in a rush 
however we have seen a significant 

rise in the amount of ‘convenience’ or unhealthy 
snacks children are bringing into school. 

 
A child's diet will massively affect their cognitive 
development and ability to concentrate. Every 

meal and snack matters and it is the fuel that pro-
vides your child’s body with the nutrients it needs 

to have a successful day.  
 

Snacks and breakfasts such as choc-
olate brioche or biscuits do not give 
our brains the fuel it needs to start 

the day.  
 

We will be sharing healthier snack alternatives 
every week for some inspiration. 

 
 
 

 

Let’s Talk Snacks! 
This weeks healthier snack idea is 

Popcorn! 
Although you may think it is a 

junk food, popcorn is actually a 
really nutritious whole grain. Just 
don’t load it with sugary toppings! 

Parking  
We have been made aware from local residents that their driveways are being blocked. 

Please be conscious of where you park during the school day.  Thank You. 

We have been made aware of unsafe vide-
os circulating the internet and social me-
dia apps. Parents are reminded that chil-
dren's use of mobile devices and social 

media should always be supervised. 

Most of a child's access to such content 
happens out of the school day, so we are 
asking parents for their help in ensuring 

children are being safe online. 

You can find out more on the NSPCC web-
site. 

Click HERE! 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/social-media/














Eventbrite.com have some fabulous half term activities taking place at the local 
country parks.  Take a look in their Whitsun Fun section for more. 


